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Ministry of Textiles

Ministry of Textiles holds first Weekly Open
House Forum through VC to interact with PLI
Scheme Applicants

Ministry to hold Weekly Open House Forum every Friday
from 4-5 PM

Posted On: 07 JUL 2023 7:48PM by PIB Delhi

The Ministry of Textiles held the first weekly Open House Forum through VC today to interact with
the participating companies under the 'Production Linked Incentive (PLI) Scheme for Textiles' to
understand and resolve any implementation issues being faced by the Participants. The weekly Open
House Forum will be held every Friday from 4-5 PM. The web link for the interaction will be shared
with all PLI Participant Companies every Thursday evening.

This initiative would help Participants to accelerate the targeted investment, start the production and
achieve turnover for incentivization in time.
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